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and social care professionals and students working with children and young people,
particularly those working in specialist child and adolescent mental health
settings.
Mental Health Care in Paramedic Practice Ursula Rolfe 2022-04-27 Mental health
conditions are becoming more prevalent in today’s society and it has been
estimated that 1 in 4 people in the UK will experience a mental health issue at
some point in their lives. The increase in mental health complaints has also
affected the volume of calls to 999 in which paramedics are regularly called to
address patients’ mental health concerns. The complexities and nuances within
mental health means that many paramedics feel underprepared when managing patients
who are experiencing mental distress. Mental Health Care in Paramedic Practice is
the first guide written specifically for paramedics to support them in
understanding a range of different mental health conditions which they may come
across during their practice. Not only does the book provide key information on
recognising and managing a range of conditions, but it also includes case studies
written by paramedics with first-hand experience of managing mental health calls.
It also includes a section on legislative changes and policy descriptions as well
as interprofessional working. This book is essential for anyone wanting to better
understand how to care for patients with mental health concerns within the
prehospital setting, including both experienced and aspiring paramedics.
Ending Discrimination Against People with Mental and Substance Use Disorders
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2016-09-03 Estimates
indicate that as many as 1 in 4 Americans will experience a mental health problem
or will misuse alcohol or drugs in their lifetimes. These disorders are among the
most highly stigmatized health conditions in the United States, and they remain
barriers to full participation in society in areas as basic as education, housing,
and employment. Improving the lives of people with mental health and substance
abuse disorders has been a priority in the United States for more than 50 years.
The Community Mental Health Act of 1963 is considered a major turning point in
America's efforts to improve behavioral healthcare. It ushered in an era of
optimism and hope and laid the groundwork for the consumer movement and new models
of recovery. The consumer movement gave voice to people with mental and substance
use disorders and brought their perspectives and experience into national
discussions about mental health. However over the same 50-year period, positive
change in American public attitudes and beliefs about mental and substance use
disorders has lagged behind these advances. Stigma is a complex social phenomenon
based on a relationship between an attribute and a stereotype that assigns
undesirable labels, qualities, and behaviors to a person with that attribute.

Psychiatric and Mental Health Nursing Mary Chambers 2017-04-07 This new edition of
a bestselling, evidence-based textbook provides a comprehensive overview of
psychiatric and mental health nursing. Keeping service users and their recovery at
the centre of care, the holistic approach will help nurses to gain the tools and
understanding required to work in this complex area. Extensively updated for this
new edition, the text looks at: Aspects of mental health nursing: covering topics
such as ethics, developing therapeutic relationships and supervision. The
foundations of mental health nursing: discussing diagnosis, assessment and risk.
Caring for those experiencing mental health distress: looking at wide range of
troubles including anxiety, bipolar disorder, eating disorders and issues around
sexuality and gender. Care planning and approaches to therapeutic practice:
exploring ideas, pathways and treatments such as recovery, CBT, psychodynamic
therapies and psychopharmacology. Services and support for those with mental
health distress: covering topics such as collaborative work, involvement of
service users and their families and carers, and a range of different mental
healthcare settings. Mental health nursing in the twenty-first century:
highlighting emerging and future trends including the political landscape,
physical health and health promotion, and technological advances. This accessible
and comprehensive textbook integrates service user perspectives throughout and
includes student-friendly features such as learning outcomes, key points
summaries, reflection points and further reading sections. It is an essential
resource for all mental health nursing students, as well as an invaluable
reference for practising nurses.
Children and Young People's Mental Health Tim McDougall 2016-10-04 Children and
Young People’s Mental Health equips nurses and healthcare professionals with the
essential skills and competencies needed to deliver effective assessment,
treatment and support to children and young people with mental health problems and
disorders, and their families. Drawing on McDougall’s Child and Adolescent Mental
Health Nursing and taking the Cavendish Report and Willis Commission into account,
this new textbook has been designed to ensure those working in CAMHS can continue
to provide a high quality, evidence-based service. The book explores best practice
in a variety of settings and addresses issues such as eating disorders, self–harm,
ADHD, forensic mental health issues and misuse of drugs and alcohol in children
and young people, as well as child protection, clinical governance, safeguarding
and legal requirements. Furthermore, with young people contributing directly to
several chapters, the book reflects the importance of involving them in planning,
delivering and evaluating CAMHS services. It is essential reading for all health
mental-health-young-people-england
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Labeled individuals are then socially devalued, which leads to inequality and
discrimination. This report contributes to national efforts to understand and
change attitudes, beliefs and behaviors that can lead to stigma and
discrimination. Changing stigma in a lasting way will require coordinated efforts,
which are based on the best possible evidence, supported at the national level
with multiyear funding, and planned and implemented by an effective coalition of
representative stakeholders. Ending Discrimination Against People with Mental and
Substance Use Disorders: The Evidence for Stigma Change explores stigma and
discrimination faced by individuals with mental or substance use disorders and
recommends effective strategies for reducing stigma and encouraging people to seek
treatment and other supportive services. It offers a set of conclusions and
recommendations about successful stigma change strategies and the research needed
to inform and evaluate these efforts in the United States.
Nursing Skills for Children and Young People's Mental Health Laurence Baldwin
2019-08-02 This book focuses on those nursing skills that are truly valued and
needed by children and young people with mental health problems. Whilst other
books have chiefly focused on mental health conditions and treatments, this book
moves away from this formulaic approach and considers what children and youth
themselves need most from health professionals. It shows why nursing skills are
among the most precious values for patients. This focus on therapeutic
relationships, establishing trust-based forms of nursing, and empowering children
and young people to develop into healthy and resilient young adults has largely
been neglected, despite the feedback from those who urgently need help but often
struggle to find it, or are wary of seeking help and reluctant to engage. This
book focuses on the places where nurses encounter young people and seek to help
them. It examines the role nurses play in specialist child and adolescent mental
health settings (such as in-patient and community, as psychotherapists, and on
self-harm teams) and where paediatrics nurses work with troubled young people (in
emergency departments, paediatric wards and primary care). It also considers two
specific areas, namely eating disorder services and consent-seeking, that could
benefit from nursing skills that are currently undervalued, but are in fact
invaluable. Its focus on those skills that nurses already have, but may not be
consciously using, will make this book uniquely appealing to all nurses who work
with children and young people with mental health problems, regardless of the
setting, and an essential guide for students and experienced professionals alike.
The Mental Health Tribunal Neil Hickman 2021-10-06 This accessible and practical
guide de-mystifies the Mental Health Tribunal for health and social care
professionals. Written by a mental health lawyer and a MHT Panel member, it offers
essential explanations of all stages of the MHT proceedings, from initial
application to the final decision. The book also provides answers to frequently
asked questions and provides top tips to help guide through the whole process.
The Mental Health Needs of Children & Young People: Guiding You to Key Issues and
Practices in CAMHS Jane Padmore 2015-11-01 This book is an accessible and
practical guide to all of the key issues and practices in mental health care for
children and young people, aimed at all health and social care professionals
working with this age group and partner agencies who work alongside child and
adolescent mental health services. Written by an expert in the field, the book
brings clarity to practice by exploring and explaining the context, role and
processes involving child and adolescent mental health services. It also sets out
the specific mental health difficulties young people and their families present to
services as well as how to make good health assessments, plans and interventions
mental-health-young-people-england

used in the treatment of children and young people - including managing risk and
safeguarding. Features of the book include: * Questions to encourage your
reflection on different key issues in your own practice * Up to date information
on current policy * Key points summaries and suggested further reading at the end
of each chapter. This text will be an invaluable tool for all students and
practitioners working with children and young people in a health context. "This
book should become a key textbook of choice for a wide range of health care
professionals and students. It encourages autonomous learning and helps develop
critical analytical skills ... Each chapter follows a logical progression using
key objectives which relate to a range of activities and up to date evidenced
based sources of information. The range of depth and breadth of material is
contemporary and as such should meet the academic, managerial and clinical
background of the reader." Helen Matthews, Senior Lecturer in Health and Community
Care, University of West London, UK
What Young People Want from Mental Health Services Kerry Gibson 2021-09-28 Young
people experience one of the highest rates of mental health problems of any group,
but make the least use of the support available to them. To reach young people in
distress, we need to understand what this digital generation want from mental
health professionals and services. Based on interviews with nearly 400 young
people, this book offers a vision of youth mental health issues and services
through the eyes of young people themselves. It offers professionals important
insights into the meaning of identity and agency for this generation and explores
how these issues play out in young people’s expectations of mental health support.
It shows how, despite young people’s immersion in digital technology, genuine and
trusting relationships remain a key ingredient in their priorities for support. It
considers what access to mental health support means for a generation who have
grown up with the immediacy enabled by digital technology. Young people’s accounts
also provide crucial insights into how they are using digital resources to manage
their own mental health – in ways often not appreciated by professionals who
design internet interventions. What Young People Want From Mental Health Services
offers clear guidance to counsellors, psychologists, psychiatrists, youth workers,
social workers, service providers and policymakers about how to work with youth
and design their services so they are a better match for young people today. It
contributes to a growing movement calling for a ‘Youth Informed Approach’ to
mental health to address the needs of young people.
The International Handbook of Black Community Mental Health Richard Majors
2020-06-03 This international handbook addresses classic mental health issues, as
well as controversial subjects regarding inequalities and stereotypes in access to
services, and misdiagnoses. It addresses the everyday racism faced by Black people
within mental health practice.
An Introduction to Child and Adolescent Mental Health Maddie Burton 2014-04-01
Anyone who works within children and adolescent mental health services will tell
you what a challenging and complex world it is. To help prepare you, the authors
have produced a clear introduction to child and adolescent mental health that
takes you step-by-step on a journey through the subject. Beginning with the
foundations, the book explores the common mental health concepts and influences
that you can expect to encounter examining topics like the difference between
emotional and mental health issues and how mental health problems develop. It then
moves on to explore the vital skills that you will need to develop like effective
communication and basic counselling skills, and introduces some of the common
interventions like Cognitive Behavioural Therapy, Psychodynamic theory and Family
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work. Written by a multi-disciplinary team of passionate and experienced experts,
the book strikes an effective balance between introducing the relevant theory and
showing how this can be applied in the real world. It is an essential starting
point to the subject of child and adolescent mental health and suitable for any
students planning to support this group.
Mental Health in the Digital Age Elias Aboujaoude 2015 The internet and related
technologies have reconfigured every aspect of life, including mental health.
Although the negative and positive effects of digital technology on mental health
have been debated, all too often this has been done with much passion and few or
no supporting data. This book brings together distinguished experts from around
the world to review the evidence relating to this area.
Children’s Mental Health and Emotional Well-being in Primary Schools Colin Howard
2019-10-14 Many teachers feel overwhelmed and lack confidence when it comes to
dealing with mental health and emotional well-being of children these issues in
their classrooms. This text supports schools and teachers to develop strategies to
enhance the importance of mental health and emotional well-being, to work on
preventative strategies and to support children when they need more intervention.
The new edition of this important text is now updated to include coverage on the
impact of early life experiences on children′s mental health as well as more on
the influence of technology and social media. This second edition also comes with
a new ′critical thinking′ feature that encourages students to reflect on these
issues. It outlines lots of effective strategies for working with children who are
struggling to manage the school day and offers advice for engaging meaningfully
with parents. The final chapter ′Who′s looking after who?′ reminds the reader that
schools should seek to support their staff, as well as their pupils.
Young Children′s Health and Wellbeing Helen Cazaly 2022-04-27 This book supports
those training to work with young children to explore the many factors that impact
on child health and wellbeing. Health is a concept that is often taken for granted
in young children. If a child is physically active, appears well and is succeeding
in learning, it is assumed that all is well. The growing statistics of child
mental health issues tell a different story, as do the statistics for childhood
obesity and the increasing number of physical health issues in childhood. This
book explores and evaluates the strategies currently used in Britain to tackle
this escalating situation and asks - what more is needed? The global pandemic has
created a large increase in all childhood issues – the scale of which is yet to be
ascertained. Supporting healthy childhoods has always been, and always will be, a
constantly evolving agenda. What supported children 10 years ago may no longer be
relevant in today′s society.
Understanding Children and Young People's Mental Health Anne Claveirole 2010-11-15
Understanding Children and Young People's Mental Health has been designed to help
the student and newly qualified health care professional to familiarise themselves
with the key theoretical frameworks underpinning the field of children and young
people's mental health. It explores the mental health challenges that children and
young people face, and how we as adults can work alongside them to help them face
and overcome such challenges. This book provides comprehensive information on the
theory and practice of particular mental health difficulties which children and
young people may have to face, including self-harm, depression, suicide, child
abuse, eating disorders, substance misuse, and early onset psychosis.
Understanding Children and Young People's Mental Health is essential reading for
pre-registration students in nursing and healthcare on child and mental health
branches, and for newly qualified nursing, health and social care practitioners
mental-health-young-people-england

who work with children and young people. Brings together specialist practitioners
and academics in the field Incorporates the latest guidelines and policies
Practical and accessible in style with learning outcomes, activities, examples and
recommended reading in each chapter
Addressing Adversity Marc Bush 2018-02-08 An edited collection of papers published
by YoungMinds and funded by Health Education England. With 1 in 3 adult mental
health conditions related directly to adverse childhood experiences, it is vital
that we understand the impact that adversity and trauma can have on the mental
health and wellbeing of young people, and how we can strengthen resilience and
support recovery. Addressing Adversity presents evidence, insight, direction and
case studies for commissioners, providers and practitioners in order to stimulate
further growth in adversity and trauma-informed care, and spark innovation and
good practice across England. Section 1: Understanding adversity, trauma and
resilience includes evidence and analysis of the impact that adverse childhood
experiences and trauma have on children and young people’s mental health and wider
outcomes across the lifecourse. Section 2: Addressing childhood adversity and
trauma includes insights from the NHS in England, organisations and clinicians
working with children and young people who have experienced forms of adversity and
trauma. Section 3: Emerging good practice includes insight, case studies and
working examples of adversity and trauma-informed service models being developed
across England. The collection ends with an agenda for change, calling on all
Directors of Public Health, commissioners and providers to make adversity and
trauma-informed care a priority in their locality.
HC 342 - Children's And Adolescents' Mental Health And CAMHS Great Britain.
Parliament. House of Commons. Health Committee 2014-11-05 There are serious and
deeply ingrained problems with the commissioning and provision of Children's and
adolescents' mental health services. These run through the whole system from
prevention and early intervention through to inpatient services for the most
vulnerable young people. The Committee draws conclusions and makes recommendations
for action in the following areas: (i) Information; (ii) Early intervention; (iii)
Outpatient specialist CAMHS services (Tier 3); (iv) Tier 4 inpatient services; (v)
Bridging the gap between inpatient and community services; (vi) Education and
digital culture; (vii) GPs; (viii) National priority and scrutiny
Social Inclusion and Mental Health Jed Boardman 2010-06 This book examines how
psychiatrists and mental health workers can facilitate the social inclusion of
people with mental health disorders.
Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services Richard Williams 2005-01-20 This
volume synthesizes material and evidence on how best to plan and deliver child and
adolescent mental health care services, providing a one-stop reference guide for
all those with responsibilty for these services. It includes a concise update on
the most common child psychiatric conditions.
A Complete Guide to the Level 5 Diploma in Education and Training Lynn Machin
2020-01-13 This is a new, third edition of the essential text for all those
working towards the Level 5 Diploma in Education and Training. Tailored to meet
the demands of the qualification and the latest Standards, it incorporates key
information on reflective practice, study and research skills, and provides full
coverage of all the mandatory units. Accessible language is combined with a
critical approach that clearly relates practical examples to the required
underpinning theory. This third edition: has been fully updated throughout,
including reference to the new Ofsted Inspection Handbook and legislation around
GDPR, mental health, social media and apprenticeships includes new case studies
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and questions in every chapter features a completely new chapter on mental and
emotional well-being is suitable for use with all awarding organisations and HEIs
provides the depth and criticality to meet level 5 requirements
Fundamentals of Children and Young People's Anatomy and Physiology Ian Peate
2021-07-06 Fundamentals of Children and Young People’s Anatomy and Physiology
contains the critical knowledge required to provide safe and effective care to
young people. Emphasising the application of evidence-based theory to practice,
this comprehensive yet accessible textbook helps nursing and healthcare students
understand how children’s anatomical and physiological systems influence disease
processes and treatment options differently than in adults. Highly visual,
succinct yet comprehensive, this textbook presents an overview of the structure
and function of each body system, supported by clinical applications demonstrating
how the concepts relate to nursing in practice. Fully revised to reflect the
Future Nurse Curriculum Standards, this second edition contains a new chapter on
physical growth and development, discussion of social, political, and
environmental impacts to children’s health and wellbeing, updated problems and
activities, and more. Each chapter includes a range of effective pedagogical
tools, such as learning objectives, clinical considerations, body maps, and selfassessment questions. Designed to prepare students for their careers in delivering
high-quality care for children in a range of settings, this leading textbook:
Provides information on the anatomical and physiological changes that leads to an
altered state of health Emphasises clinical application throughout, applying the
anatomy and physiology to common health conditions in children Offers a structured
and comprehensive approach to child-related anatomy and physiology theory to
prepare students for practice Fundamentals of Children and Young People’s Anatomy
and Physiology is essential reading for nursing and healthcare students, and a
useful reference for nurses, nursing associates, healthcare assistants, assistant
practitioners, and other professionals working in the field. All content is
reviewed by students for students. If you would like to be one of our student
reviewers, go to www.reviewnursingbooks.com to find out more.
Mental Health Literacy and Young People Paul Crawford 2022-06-27 Drawing on the
hugely successful campaign with Aardman Animations called What’s Up With Everyone?
Paul Crawford provides an accessible, lively and creative entry point to mental
health literacy and young people at a time of unprecedented challenges.
Young People in Forensic Mental Health Settings Joel Harvey 2015-08-17 Youth crime
and youth violence blights our communities and shapes the lives of many, whether
they are victims, perpetrators or family members. This book examines the
application of psychological thinking and practice when working with young people
who display high risk behaviours across a broad range of forensic mental health
settings in the UK. It provides an up-to-date account of current thinking and
practice in the field and the challenges of applying effective psychological
approaches within forensic settings for young people. The contributors to Young
People in Forensic Mental Health Settings are drawn from a range of environments
including universities, youth offending services, secure in-patient settings,
young offender institutions, Community Forensic Child and Adolescent Mental Health
Services (F-CAMHS), and secure children's homes. This volume serves as an
important platform for debate and as a forum for discussing the future delivery of
psychologically informed services, intervention and mental health provision with
young people who display high-risk behaviours.
Psychiatric and Mental Health Nursing in the UK Katie Evans 2019-06-28 Psychiatric
and Mental Health Nursing in the UK is an adaptation of Australia and New
mental-health-young-people-england

Zealand’s foremost mental health nursing text and is an essential resource for
both mental health nursing students and qualified nurses. Thoroughly revised and
updated to reflect current research and the UK guidelines as well as the changing
attitudes about mental health, mental health services and mental health nursing in
UK. Set within a recovery and patient framework, this text provides vital
information for approaching the most familiar disorders mental health nurses and
students will see in clinical practice, along with helpful suggestions about what
the mental health nurse can say and do to interact effectively with patients and
their families. Gives readers a thorough grounding in the theory of mental health
nursing. Case studies throughout the text allow readers to understand the
application of theory in every day practice. Includes critical thinking challenges
and ethical dilemmas to encourage the reader to think about and explore complex
issues. Exercises for class engagement complement learning and development in the
classroom environment.
Teen Mental Health in an Online World Victoria Betton 2018-10-18 This essential
book shows practitioners how they can engage with teens' online lives to support
their mental health. Drawing on interviews with young people it discusses how
adults can have open and inquiring conversations with teens about both the
positive and negative aspects of their use of online spaces. For most young people
there is no longer a barrier between their 'real' and 'online' lives. This book
reviews the latest research around this topic to investigate how those working
with teenagers can use their insights into digital technologies to promote
wellbeing in young people. It draws extensively on interviews with young people
aged 12-16 throughout, who share their views about social media and reveal their
online habits. Chapters delve into how teens harness online spaces such as
YouTube, Instagram and gaming platforms for creative expression and participation
in public life to improve their mental health and wellbeing. It also provides a
framework for practitioners to start conversations with teens to help them develop
resilience in respect of their internet use. The book also explores key risks such
as bullying and online hate, social currency and the quest for 'likes', sexting,
and online addiction. This is essential reading for teachers, school counsellors,
social workers, and CAMHS professionals (from psychiatrists to mental health
nurses) - in short, any practitioner working with teenagers around mental health.
Oxford Guide to Brief and Low Intensity Interventions for Children and Young
People Sophie Bennett 2022-07-18 Many children with mental health problems do not
receive support and there are often extensive waiting lists for Children and Young
People's Mental Health Services, which are increasingly overstretched.
Unfortunately, a large proportion of children with mental health disorders do not
accessevidence-based treatment. Low-intensity psychological interventions are now
recommended by a number of national guidelines and in the UK, are being
implemented by a new workforce of Child Wellbeing Practitioners (CWPs).The Oxford
Guide to Brief and Low Intensity Interventions for Children and Young People
provides a comprehensive resource for therapists, services and training providers
regarding the use, delivery, and implementation of brief and low intensity
psychological interventions within a child andadolescent context. It includes
concise, focused chapters from leading experts in the field, combining the most
up-to-date research with practical considerations regarding the delivery of low
intensity interventions.The first of its kind, this book will be an indispensable
resource for practitioners, services, and training courses internationally.
EBOOK: The Mental Health Needs of Children & Young People: Guiding you to key
issues and practices in CAMHS Jane Padmore 2016-01-16 This book is an accessible
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and practical guide to all of the key issues and practices in mental health care
for children and young people, aimed at all health and social care professionals
working with this age group and partner agencies who work alongside child and
adolescent mental health services. Written by an expert in the field, the book
brings clarity to practice by exploring and explaining the context, role and
processes involving child and adolescent mental health services. It also sets out
the specific mental health difficulties young people and their families present to
services as well as how to make good health assessments, plans and interventions
used in the treatment of children and young people – including managing risk and
safeguarding. Features of the book include: • Questions to encourage your
reflection on different key issues in your own practice • Up to date information
on current policy • Key points summaries and suggested further reading at the end
of each chapter. This text will be an invaluable tool for all students and
practitioners working with children and young people in a health context. “This
book should become a key textbook of choice for a wide range of health care
professionals and students. It encourages autonomous learning and helps develop
critical analytical skills … Each chapter follows a logical progression using key
objectives which relate to a range of activities and up to date evidenced based
sources of information. The range of depth and breadth of material is contemporary
and as such should meet the academic, managerial and clinical background of the
reader.” Helen Matthews, Senior Lecturer in Health and Community Care, University
of West London, UK "This book is a fantastic tool for students, CAMHS
Practitioners who are new in the field, and professionals from partner agencies.
It provides a comprehensive overview of CAMHS. This book is very informative and
easy to read. Not only does it further CAMHS knowledge, but poses excellent
questions to the reader in order to encourage reflection on practice. I would
recommend this book highly to anybody who would like to further their knowledge
and understanding of CAMHS as I believe it is an invaluable resource." Celina
Grant, Previous Service manager – CAMHS, Designated Nurse for Safeguarding
Children, Ashford and Canterbury & Coastal CCG, UK
Youth Mental Health Alison R. Yung 2020-12-30 This book highlights the field of
youth mental health and why it is a specialty distinct from both child and
adolescent and adult mental health. Youth Mental Health: Approaches to Emerging
Mental Ill-Health in Young People examines issues such as mental health literacy,
e-Health, family, psychological, vocational and pharmacological interventions. The
authors also discuss issues that are particularly pertinent to young people, such
as suicidality, substance abuse, gender identity and sexuality, attention deficit
disorder and eating disorders. Taking a preventative focus, this book presents
evidence for youth mental health as an important and growing field, makes the case
for the reform of existing service structures to better serve this group and
outlines the latest specialised approaches to treatment. Drawing on the knowledge
and expertise of leading thinkers in youth mental health, this book is
instrumental for mental health professionals who wish to design new specialised
mental health systems for young people.
Dissemination and Implementation of Evidence-Based Practices in Child and
Adolescent Mental Health Rinad S. Beidas 2014 Dissemination and Implementation of
Evidence-Based Practices in Child and Adolescent Mental Health is the first book
to bring together the world's foremost experts in implementation science and
evidence-based practices for youth to provide the latest findings around DI for
children and adolescents.
Child and Adolescent Mental Health Christine Hooper 2012-02-24 The book covers all
mental-health-young-people-england

the core aspects of child and adolescent mental health, starting with the
background to emotional and behavioural problems and looking at models and tools
for assessment and treatment before examining specific problems encountered in
children, young people, and their families from different cultural backgrounds.Key
featuresclear
Mental Health Services for Vulnerable Children and Young People Michael TarrenSweeney 2013-09-11 More than half of children either in foster care, or adopted
from care in the developed world, have a measurable need for mental health
services, while up to one quarter present with complex and severe trauma- and
attachment-related psychological disorders. This book outlines how services can
effectively detect, prevent, and treat mental health difficulties in this
vulnerable population. Responding to increasing evidence that standard child and
adolescent mental health services are poorly matched to the mental health service
needs of children and young people who have been in foster care, this book
provides expert guidance on the design of specialised services. The first part
provides an overview of these children’s mental health needs, their use of mental
health services and what is known about the effectiveness of mental health
interventions provided to them. The second part presents some recent innovations
in mental health service delivery, concentrating on advances in clinical and
developmental assessment and treatment. The final part confronts the challenges
for delivering effective mental health services in this area. This is the
definitive international reference for the design of specialised mental health
services for children and young people in care and those adopted from care. It is
invaluable reading for health and social care professionals working with this
population and academics with an interest in child and adolescent mental health
from a range of disciplines, including social work, nursing and psychology.
Mental Health of Children and Young People in Great Britain 2004 Office for
National Statistics 2006-03-03 A survey of the mental health of children and young
people in Great Britain. This report provides up-to-date information about the
prevalence of mental disorders among 5-16 year olds in order to inform policy
decisions about the need for child and adolescent mental health services. This
title is the main epidemiological study of childhood mental disorders in the UK.
Individualized Psychotherapy Treatment of Young People With Mental Disorders Giada
Pietrabissa 2022-04-20
Depression in Parents, Parenting, and Children Institute of Medicine 2009-10-28
Depression is a widespread condition affecting approximately 7.5 million parents
in the U.S. each year and may be putting at least 15 million children at risk for
adverse health outcomes. Based on evidentiary studies, major depression in either
parent can interfere with parenting quality and increase the risk of children
developing mental, behavioral and social problems. Depression in Parents,
Parenting, and Children highlights disparities in the prevalence, identification,
treatment, and prevention of parental depression among different sociodemographic
populations. It also outlines strategies for effective intervention and identifies
the need for a more interdisciplinary approach that takes biological,
psychological, behavioral, interpersonal, and social contexts into consideration.
A major challenge to the effective management of parental depression is developing
a treatment and prevention strategy that can be introduced within a two-generation
framework, conducive for parents and their children. Thus far, both the federal
and state response to the problem has been fragmented, poorly funded, and lacking
proper oversight. This study examines options for widespread implementation of
best practices as well as strategies that can be effective in diverse service
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settings for diverse populations of children and their families. The delivery of
adequate screening and successful detection and treatment of a depressive illness
and prevention of its effects on parenting and the health of children is a
formidable challenge to modern health care systems. This study offers seven solid
recommendations designed to increase awareness about and remove barriers to care
for both the depressed adult and prevention of effects in the child. The report
will be of particular interest to federal health officers, mental and behavioral
health providers in diverse parts of health care delivery systems, health policy
staff, state legislators, and the general public.
Better Mental Health in Schools Alison Woolf 2022-09-20 Better Mental Health in
Schools recognises the value of school staff in supporting mental health in
children and young people and introduces new skills for enhancing the therapeutic
benefits of environments and relationships in schools. This book discusses and
links to provision in schools and to supporting good mental health in pupils
across four key areas for enhancing mental health and wellbeing — Cognition,
Compassion, Containment, and Connection. Based in relevant and timely research it
provides an accessible insight into practical ways to change practice. Rather than
prescribe one programme, or suggest one curriculum design, the book shows how
strengthening knowledge and understanding of some basic underpinnings of good
mental health will scaffold the development of better mental health in schools and
offers illustrations of how that could look in everyday practice. Written for
practitioners and based on many years of experience in classrooms across a variety
of education provisions, this book reflects the lived, experiential perspective of
a teacher and school therapist. Through paying attention to these four key areas
of daily life in school, staff can create an environment that supports mental
wellbeing, while not depleting their own mental health.
Meeting the Mental Health Needs of Young Children 0-5 Years Marie Potter
2019-05-13 The mental health of children is a current concern, and this applies
even to the earliest years of a child’s life. This book supports trainees and
practitioners working in early years contexts to understand the risk factors which
can result in the development of mental health needs in children from birth to 5.
It argues that high quality early years provision can mitigate against some of
these risk factors and provides clear, evidence-informed guidance around
government policy, transitions, attachment and working with parents or carers.
Social Work and Mental Health Malcolm Golightley 2020-02-06 With 1 in 4 people
experiencing a mental health problem in any given year, mental health is a more
important part of social work training than ever before, and all successful social
workers need to understand the core values, skills and knowledge that underpin
excellent practice in a modern mental health system. Written as an accessible
introduction to the complex issues around mental health, this book has become a
classic in its field. Law and policy are clearly outlined while the authors give
space to important ethical considerations when working with the most vulnerable in
society. There are clear links between policy, legislation and real life practice
as well as a wealth of learning features.
Ebook: Assessment Skills for Paramedics, 3e Amanda Blaber 2021-09-17 Now in its
third edition, this highly acclaimed resource is the ideal guide for student and
practicing paramedics looking to refresh and consolidate their assessment skills.
Assessment Skills for Paramedics has been thoroughly revised with fresh, up-todate knowledge and national guidance. Divided into body systems and presented in a
clear, accessible format the book takes the reader through the considerations and
actions required for each type of emergency presentation. New to this edition:
mental-health-young-people-england

•Histories, assessments and scenarios across multiple chapters. •Content covering
the well-being of the paramedic. •Chapters including the review of systems (RoS)
approach. •A systematic format of primary and secondary survey in each chapter
that relates to current practice. •Reflects updates to Ambulance Clinical
Guidelines, and the National Institute for Health and Care Excellence Guidelines,
and The Joint Royal Colleges Ambulance Liaison Committee guidelines. Packed full
of practical, contemporary advice for all paramedics featuring: •An approach that
mirrors current UK and international practice. •Consideration of the social,
ethical and legal factors that might impact on care. •Specific chapters in the
specialist fields of paediatric assessment and neonatal assessment and care.
Written by experienced paramedics, specialist health care professionals and
doctors, this book will enable readers to enhance their practical knowledge and to
make accurate, timely and thorough assessment of patients across the lifespan.
“From those developing as students in the pre-registration period to those in the
post-registration phase of their career this book is valuable asset to all.” Mark
Willis, Programme Lead – BSc (Hons) Paramedic Science and Out of Hospital Care,
University of Sunderland, UK “This timely, thoughtful, well-conceived and
systematic text is the perfect companion to paramedic practise.” Andy Newton,
Immediate Past Chair College of Paramedics, UK “The writing is concise and to the
point whilst at the same time covering all that is needed for safe and competent
practice. I would recommend this text for student paramedics and experienced
practitioners alike.” Dr Simon Butler, Senior Lecturer, Course Leader for DipHE
Paramedic Studies, Anglia Ruskin University, UK Amanda Blaber is a Senior Lecturer
at the School of Sport and Health Sciences University of Brighton, for the BSc
(Hons) Paramedic Science course and an Honorary Fellow of the College of
Paramedics Graham Harris is a Paramedic Consultant Educationalist. He is a Fellow
of the College of Paramedics and recipient of the Lifetime Achievement Award and
formerly the National Education Lead for the College of Paramedics.
Creek's Occupational Therapy and Mental Health E-Book Wendy Bryant 2014-06-17 Now
in its fifth edition, this seminal textbook for occupational therapy students and
practitioners has retained the comprehensive detail of previous editions with
significant updates, including the recovery approach informed by a social
perspective. Emerging settings for practice are explored and many more service
users have been involved as authors, writing commentaries on 14 chapters. All
chapters are revised and there are also new chapters, such as mental health and
wellbeing, professional accountability, intersectionality, green care and working
with marginalized populations. Chapter 11 is written by two people who have
received occupational therapy, examining different perspectives on the experience
of using services. This edition is divided into clear sections, exploring theory
and practice issues in detail. The first section covers the historical,
theoretical and philosophical basis for occupational therapy in the promotion of
mental health and wellbeing. The second section examines the occupational therapy
process, followed by a third section on ensuring quality in contemporary practice.
The fourth section offers insights into issues arising from the changing contexts
for occupational therapy including an analysis of the implications for
occupational therapy education. The fifth section has eight chapters on specific
occupations that can be applied across the varied settings which are covered in
the sixth and final section. Occupational Therapy and Mental Health is essential
reading for students and practitioners across all areas of health and/or social
care, in statutory, private or third (voluntary) sectors, and in institutional and
community-based settings. Presents different theories and approaches Outlines the
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people is a top priority for parents, caregivers and teachers, but it can be
tricky to find reliable and evidence-based information. Written by an experienced
child and adolescent psychiatrist, in a user-friendly question and answer format,
this book outlines the mental health challenges facing our children and young
people and offers practical advice on how to best support them. The book covers a
wide range of topics, including how biological factors and lifestyle factors
affect mental health, parenting strategies, managing school, building networks of
support, and connecting with children and young people. It gives a broad overview
of the most common mental health difficulties and disorders, and considers how
they can be managed. A must read for anyone looking to understand what a child or
young person may be experiencing and why, and the practical ways in which to
effectively support them.

occupational therapy process Discusses the implications of a wide range of
practice contexts Describes a broad range of techniques used by occupational
therapists Provides many different perspectives through service user commentaries
Coverage of trust as part of professional accountability, leadership, green care,
ethical practice using a principled approach Additional and extended service user
commentaries An editorial team selected and mentored by the retired editors,
Jennifer Creek and Lesley Lougher
Mental Health and Attendance at School Katie Finning 2022-03-31 A comprehensive
and practical guide to understanding the links between mental health and school
attendance in children and young people.
A Guide to the Mental Health of Children and Young People Meinou Simmons
2022-11-03 Supporting the mental health and well-being of children and young
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